Save the Date for a. ..

One Vegetable One Community Workshop!

January 26", 2017 in Thief River Falls

Join Univeristy of Minnasota Extension for a workshop about One Vegetable
One Community, a campaign that engages the entire community in the growing
of one featured vegetable. The goal is for community members to come
together while growing together.

This workshop is intended for residents, organizations, and businesses who share the goal of
enhancing Minnesota communities through access to healthy food, building relationships, and
helping to make our communities a better place to live and visit.

The One Vegetable One Community Workshop will include:

» Ideas for community involvement
* Gardening tips
*  Examples of One Vegetable One Community campaigns

* Introduction of a toolkit and other resources to
support the campaign in your community

» Time for participants to discuss their vision and ideas
for One Vegetable One Community

Take a look at the One Vegetable One Community campaign in
Duluth to see an example of how communities can come together through gardening:

http://duluthcommunitygarden.org/programs-classes/one-vegetable-one-community/

Please join us on Thursday, January 26" for the One Vegetable One Community Workshop in Thief River Falls

Location: Evergreen Eating Emporium  Time: 9:30 AM - 2:30 PM

PROGRAM SPONSORS: SNAP-ED / INSTITUTE ON ENVRIONMENT / NORTHWEST REGIONAL SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP

M UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA & s Formore information, please contact Kelsie Tucholke

EXTENSION kferguso@umn.edu




